On August 12, 2007, Debra Robinson, made the following request regarding item AC9-Renew  Agreement with PBC Commissioners for Head Start Delegate Agency 

 

REQUEST:

When are we having our training?

RESPONSE:  

The County Head Start has contracted with Ms. Mable Jones of the Jones Connection in Atlanta, Georgia to provide training to the Palm Beach County Board of County Commissioners, Policy Council and Policy Committees on September 11 – 14, 2007.  They are willing to have our Board join them in their training.  The schedule for the training sessions is still being refined. Within a day we will know when each group will be trained.  When that information is obtained, a letter will be sent to our Board outlining training options.

Barbara Terembes for Ann Killets
Barbara Terembes, Adm Director 
Compliance Department
434-8118 or PX 48118
 

